
 

Dear Seb, 

Re: Gatwick Airport Terminal Moves 24th-26th January 2017 

As you are aware during the aforementioned period, a number of airlines will be moving their 

operations between terminals. We do not see the need to reduce the capacity of the airport during 

this transition, however to ensure operational stability and to prevent any unforeseen problems 

having an effect, GAL would like to restrict the allocation of all adhoc slots over this date range 

through the use of Local Rule 5 section 3(1) 

Adhoc slots refer to any slot that is not cleared within 30 days of operation and will include all general 

and business aviation flying for this period, as annex 1 will be suspended between the period 24th – 

26th January 2017. 

A copy of this letter will be sent to Signature in advance. We would also request that ACL publish a 

copy of this letter on its website as a point of reference to all airlines, as well as communicating the 

suspension to the Gatwick Scheduling Committee in line with Local Rule 5 section 3(3) 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Liz Townsend 

Head of Sales & Operations Planning 

Gatwick Airport 


